
It's Official!  NASW-Alabama Chapter is pleased to announce that a  Social Work Reinvestment Distinctive License 

Plate Design has been approved by the Alabama Legislative Oversight Committee (LOC), and will be available for 

"Commitments to Purchase" beginning March 1, 2020.  That's right - just in time for Social Work Month!!! 

Now we need YOUR help...  NASW-Alabama Chapter has exactly one (1) year (March 1, 2020 through February 28, 

2021) to reach 1,000 pre-commitments to purchase so this distinctive license plate becomes official and available 

throughout the state in each Department of Revenue licensing office.  Here's what you need to do to help us out: 

• Visit https://precommit.mvtrip.alabama.gov/UserCommit/Index 

• Complete the online Commitment to Purchase application and pay the $50 fee. (Please note that applicants will 

continue to use their current, Valid Alabama license plate (no registration changes are made at this point in the process). 

• Progress in attaining commitments can be viewed at https://precommit.mvtrip.alabama.gov 

• Once the 1,000 pre-commitments are reached within the year allowed, the distinctive license plates will be  

ordered, manufactured, and delivered to the licensing official's offices across the state. 

• The Department of Revenue will notify all parties of the expected date of availability of the plates. 

• Applicants who purchased a pre-commitment will then present their pre-commitment voucher to the Department 

of Revenue's licensing office along with their current license plate if it has not expired.  (Please note all issuance 

fees must be paid to the issuing official before the distinctive license plate will be issued.) 

This distinctive license plate may be purchased by ANYONE that supports social work, so spread the word to students 

enrolled in social work programs throughout the state, their parents and extended family members, social 

work professionals in any practice setting, and supporters of the profession at large.  We need each one to reach 

one... 

Proceeds raised through the sale of this distinctive license plate will be reinvested back into the profession of social 

work in the interest of workforce development.  NASW-Alabama is proud to strengthen social work reinvestment in 

Alabama through the development of scholarships for eligible individuals pursuant of either a bachelors or masters 

degree in social work from a CSWE accredited program at an Alabama Institution of Higher Learning and subsequent 

licensure to practice social work in Alabama. 

GENERATIONS STRONG - SOCIAL WORK REINVESTMENT STARTS WITH YOU! 


